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Good afternoon,  
 
The Texas Education Agency (TEA) is providing Texas school districts and open-enrollment 
charter schools with new, state provided, optional end-of-year (EOY) assessments for spring 
2020. These assessments are an optional tool schools can use to measure student progress and 
understanding of the statewide curriculum, the Texas Essential Knowledge and Skills (TEKS), 
taught this school year. The agency has developed a frequently asked questions (FAQs) 
document regarding the EOY assessments. The document is available on TEA’s COVID-19 
webpage under “Assessment”.  

TEA will host a webinar to discuss general information related to the Optional End of Year 
Assessments on Tuesday, April 28, at 9:00am. See below for call-in information.   

o Please click the link to join the webinar: https://zoom.us/j/98170632315 
o Or join by phone: 346-248-7799  
o Webinar ID: 981 7063 2315 
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